
1. The 1st IGEM opinion paper: may finalize it as a summary 
report first, and seeking comments from the participants to see 
whether we should still submit it as the opinion paper 

2. The WTDc results have been updated, and we expected to 
submit WTDc paper in Sep. In the same time, we also 
expected Chia-Wei and Rong-You to submit poster in AGU fall 
meeting.

3. IPSL has a new postdoc, Toma, they are trying to do the WTDf,
which fixed 15% of the WTD in grids, and they will try to 
compare with the WTD1 and WTD2. This job is only for 
ORCHIDEE

4. How we want to deal with the future SST? Or using the AMIP 
SST? A Japanese group had a paper in such issue.

5. Agnes and Min-Hui will present under ANR-MOST project on 
Sep. 27th and 28th in Taiwan. Currently we are not sure whether 
this presentation is for public or for scientist. The workshop, 
current data (3 model outputs), and some results can be the 
presentation material for now.

6. We may also need to prepare for the 2nd meeting in 2018. 
Currently we are going to have it in the first week of November. 
We should have a list of scientists: not only the participants 
who came last year, but also potential attendees. We can have 
some promoting during AGU fall meeting. We also looking 
forward to have more Asian scientists.

7. We will have another skype meeting before Agnes come in 
September: Sep 6th or 14th? 15th? Also at 15:30 (in Taiwan) and 
09:30 (in Paris)


